POUND ARBOR DAY MAY 17TH
The Village Of Pound will celebrate their 9th Annual Arbor Day Celebration on Saturday, May 17, 2014.  The Arbor Day Celebration project this year will be learning about mulching and tree care under the instruction of Kevin Schutte, Parks Dept.  Anyone interested, in tree care and beautification of their community, should come to the Village Of Pound yard recycling area behind the Fire Department located at 4011 Business 141 at 10:00am on Saturday, May 17, 2014.  
The Village encourages all citizens to participate, support, and promote the planting and the preservation of trees for the well-being of this and future generations.  
Come celebrate our 9th Annual Arbor Day in Pound! 
For more information contact the Village office at 920-897-4307.
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